Date: 25-5-18

Forward Planning Unit,
Planning Department,
Monaghan County Council,
The Glen,

Co Monaghan

Dear Sir/Madam,

RE: DEVELOPMENT PLAN 2019-25 - DRAFT
Lathlorean, Old Armagh Rd, Co. Monaghan

[REF 95 MAY 208
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Please find enclosed maps indicating lands for your consideration under the proposed development

plan 2019-2025.

Taking into account the characteristics of the site and the residential setting, [ believe this site should

be considered as ai inclusion within the Development Plan for the purposes of Proposed Residential

Development A or at least Proposed Residential Development B. I would consider these lands to be

better placed then a number of sites, which are currently zoned as Proposed Residential due to

location, potential to connect to existing services and access to main transport routes.

I trust the above is to your satisfaction yet should you require any additional information or wish to
discuss the above please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.

Yours faithfully,

L)
Signed _ f’é ‘ &

Mr Leslie & Mrs Kanokphorn Crawford
Old Armagh Road,

Latlorcan,

Co.Monaghan










